
Linda Malkin


From: Linda Malkin


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 10:06 AM


To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Subject: Tell tu NOAA?


As a former student of meteorology and middle school science teacher, I implore you to stick to the science.


Defending President Trump's nonsense is not your role, and should never come at the expense of the


professionals who carry out your agency's important work. The public already struggles to understand the


probabilistic nature of weather forecasts. To now suggest that the guidance provided by NWS professionals


is or can be influenced by politics is maddening, saddening, and utterly disheartening.


Linda Malkin


Middleton, Wisconsin


Sent from my iPad
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